NOTICE

Lake Don Pedro Community Services District

Due to Governor Newsom’s “stay at home order” and President Trump’s
recommendations the office will be closed to the public. However, many staff
members will be working from home for your safety and theirs.

44| VIPORTANT* **+*

If possible please submit your payment by mail or drop box located at our office
9751 Merced Falls Rd

No cash is to be put in the drop box

Your payments will be picked up and input daily

This will help reduce staff time of working together as we practice social distancing

You can call our office at (209) 852-2331. Our answering service will direct your calls to the
appropriate staff on duty. This will include customer service and water emergencies.

Please note: all credit card payments may require a call back and will be processed when staff
is in the office. To reduce “phone tag” or an overwhelming number of calls please help staff

by mailing your payment in or using the drop box.

STAY INFORMED

We will have continued updates and information on our website at

www.ldpcsd.org

We appreciate your patience and support

We wish you good health in these difficult times



